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We are looking for Students to help with:

Interested in making long-term changes to

CUNY's food system?

Be the change you'd like to see on your campus!

RECRUITING
WE ARE

Are you a student who wants healthier food and

beverage options? Less plastic and food waste on

campus? Better access to free and clean drinking

water? Prioritization of students' health over profits?

Click HERE for more details about this opportunity
and to access the application form for Fall 2022!

For any questions or concerns, please contact Eman
Faris, Director of Advocacy: eman.faris@sph.cuny.edu

CUNY STUDENTS!

Join our student-led campaign team!

*Stipends available for eligible students!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/132RzU2pHtzUz5-l3G62Eabc4Wk9IqQWL/view?usp=sharing

